
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 

August 14th Wednesday 7pm

• There are 315 meters in service.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We have been flushing dead end fire hydrants to keep water moving.
• We did a hand full for Dig Safe mark outs.
• All Fire Hydrants are in service. 
• We did a hand full of water tests in the month of July. All came back good. 
Tested (Nitrates, Nitrites, Part 5 table 8D, Haloacetic Acids and 
Trihalomethanes)
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225.  
• I went to a water school in July. We both are signed up for a class in 
October.
• The roof on the water barn was repaired. Wind broke a couple parts and 
when there were up there to fix they fixed a couple other issued they saw. 
• We need to have the office door at the water barn replaced. 
• Still working on getting the radio issues fixed.
(last month) We had an issue with the radio’s that talk from main computer 
to the water tank. We had to run wells manually for a couple weeks. The old 
radio’s were new in 2003 and were obsolete so they had to replace not just 
repair. We changed the antennas to see if that fixed the issue.
• Working on up dating DEC water withdrawal permit. All we need to do 
with this is change the ownership from the Village to the Town.

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator


